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Please can you accept this email as full support for the building of a new Lidl on newhey road. The local
community lacks any form of competition. Sainsbury’s is the only local shop. Those who don’t drive such as
the low paid and elderly are forced to shop in an expensive supermarket when they could be benefiting from

low cost supermarkets. Please look favourably upon this application.





